Metro Region PET Center

Phone: (703) 698-5593 • Fax: (703) 698-5171



Woodburn Nuclear Medicine

Phone: (703) 698-0666 • Fax (703) 573-6120

February 23, 2024

Mr. Erik Bodin Director Virginia Department of Health Division of Certificate of Public Need 9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 401 Henrico, VA. 23233

Re: Letter of Intent

Dear Mr. Bodin:

On behalf of Eric H. Norby, MD and Woodburn Nuclear Medicine/Metro Region PET Center, I submit this Letter of Intent to notify you of our plans to submit an application to obtain a Certificate of Public Need to acquire a PET/CT scanner at 3289 Woodburn Road, #60, Annandale, VA, 22003.

The purpose of this new PET/CT scanner is to accommodate the increasing number of patients referred to our practice as well as to meet the demands of the various research projects we are enrolled in, all of which require serial PET/CT scans for their subjects.

Please forward the appropriate COPN application to my attention at the address above or to mgoldstein@woodburnmed.com. In addition, I can be reached at 703-608-8209.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and assistance.

Very sincerely,

Mark S. Goldstein

Project Consultant

Woodburn Nuclear Medicine/Metro Region PET Center

Cc: Dean Montgomery Executive Director, Health Systems Agency of Northern Virginia Karen Shelton, MD, State Health Commissioner, Cert. of Public Need, VA Dept. of Health

